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Update on Charter school application 

We were informed today that our submission to start a Charter school in Takapuna was 
unsuccessful in this round of applications. 

For more information on the content of this announcement, please contact: 

David McDonald  
Group CEO  
Being AI Limited  
Mobile: +64 27 239 7000  
Email: david@beingai.group  
Website: beingai.group  
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/beingaigroup 

 


